OAKDENE PRIMARY SCHOOL
Ashton Avenue, Rainhill, Merseyside. L35 0QQ
Tel No: 01744 678410
Headteacher: Mrs. H. Lee B.Ed (Hons)
3™ July 2018

Dear Parents,

I am now able to inform you of your child’s class Teacher(s) for next year. We have been unable to confirm the
arrangements until now but final arrangements were made last week. All classes will have different Learning
Assistants allocated to them during the week and I have given you an indication of who your child may see in the
class at the beginning of the year (although these allocations do change on a daily basis!). Please don't think your
child's class will have up to 6 staff in at any one time - our budget doesn't allow for this| Our Learning Assistants all
work at different times in different classes. Mrs. Green and Mrs. Nelson also provide additional support and cover
for Planning, Preparation and Assessment.

Class Teacher(s) Support
Reception Mrs. Heskett Mrs. Hayes
Mrs, Nelson
Year 1 Miss. Sayeda Miss. Woods
” Mrs. Green
Year 2 Miss. Barlow Mrs. Cross
Mrs. Nelson
Year 3 Mrs. Garton-Pope (Mon & Tues) Miss. Clarke Mrs, Johnson
Mrs. Hodgson (Weds. Thurs & Fri) Mrs. Blennarhasset ~ Mrs, Jackson
Year 4 Miss, Harrison Miss. Clarke Mrs, Evans
Mrs. Jackson Mrs, Johnson
Year 5 Mr. Byrne Mrs. Hurley Mrs. Nelson
Mrs. Green
Year 6 Mr. Weston Mrs. Blennarhassett
Mrs. Nelson

Mrs Hamlin will be absent from School for the first half term in the new academic year and we wish her well as she
will be recovering from an operation.

{ the end of the ferm we will sadly be saying Goodbye to Miss. Green, Miss, Heath and Mrs. Roberts who have
worked with us for up to two years. Unfortunately, due to funding streams we cannot keep retain all our staff and
we are very sorry to see these ladies leave us. We wish them all well for the future.

On Tuesday 17™ July all children will spend the day in their new classes. All children will go to their current classes
when they come into school and at 8.55am they will be taken to their new classes, At the end of the day, current
year 2 will come out onto the Infant playground. Our new Reception children will also be in school that day and we
will be welcoming them for the first time on Tuesday 10™ July.

Our current Year 6 class will be attending Rainhill High School on Monday 16th July and Tuesday 17th July as they
begin their transition to the High School. We understend that all details for these visits have been sent direct to
all Parents.

If you have any questions, please let me know as soon as possible. However small we would rather you asked the
questions so we can iron out any issues very quickly.

Yours sincerely,

H. lLee
Headteacher




